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Dear Year 1 Families, 
 

Welcome to a new school year. We hope you enjoyed your summer holiday and we 

really looking forward to working with you this year. 
 

The adults working with our class are: Ms Chevannes & Ms Zwan  

Our Class name is Benjamin Zephaniah 

There is lots of exciting learning planned for this year, and there will be many opportunities 

for you to get involved.  
 

Key Information: 
 

English This half term we will be reading ‘The Magic Bed and Beegu’ alongside 

alternative versions.  

We will be writing fantasy stories, poems and using dictionaries.  

We will be focussing on reading and writing skills.  

 

We will be focusing on:  

Place Value, Number work including addition and subtraction.  

 

We will be learning all about Seasons and Weather. 

 

We will be learning all about Seasonal Changes. 

 

Drawing Make your mark. 

 

How do you belong to Christianity? 

 

Family and Relationships. 
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Charanga Music Programme 

 

Multi Sports, Mighty movers running. 

Homework  

 

 

 

 

 
 

All homework is set on ClassDojo. If you are not linked to your child’s 

ClassDojo account, please speak to me about it.  

 

It is extremely important that you are linked as we share important 

messages and celebrate children’s efforts and achievements.  

 

It is important your child reads every day and that  

You complete the reading record regularly. Your child’s home reading 

books will be changed every Monday but your child should bring their 

books to school every day.  

 

Homework will be set which supports learning in class. 

 

PE will take place every Monday and Tuesday.  

Children may come to school in their PE kit on the days they have PE. 

Please ensure your child wears the correct kit. 

 

We are very much looking forward to working with you this year. Please do not hesitate to 

contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Ms Chevannes (Classteacher) & Ms Zwan (TA) 


